
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
 

Under the provisions of G.L. c 30A, and per the Order signed by the Governor on March 12, 2020 to 
suspend certain provisions of the open meeting law, the Metro Boston Homeland Security Region will 

conduct a remote participation meeting: 
 

METRO BOSTON HOMELAND SECURITY REGION 
PLANNING AND COMMUNITY PREPAREDNESS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 28TH, 2021   2:00PM– 3:00PM 
REMOTE: GOOGLE MEET 

           meet.google.com/qxe-sxct-pru 
                                                            Phone Numbers 
                                                       ( US ) +1 563-447-5029    
                                                           PIN:  590 246 218#   
             More phone numbers 

 

• Welcome/OEM Updates 
• FY19, FY20 Budget Updates 
• Old/New Business 

 
 
Point of Contact for this Notice: 
Stephen Maguire, Regional Planner 
Office of Emergency Management 
Stephen.m.maguire@boston.gov 
617-635-1396 
 
If you wish to attend and require special accommodations, please contact Stephen Maguire. 
 

 

https://meet.google.com/qxe-sxct-pru?hs=122&authuser=0
tel:%E2%80%AA+1%20563-447-5029%E2%80%AC
https://tel.meet/qxe-sxct-pru?pin=9080789271410&hs=1
135791
Received


